
 

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

JANUARY 18, 2022 AGENDA 

 

Subject: 

 

A resolution to approve the 

purchase of two (2) Ford  

One (1)-Ton Crew Cab 

Trucks for the  

Public Works Department 

Street Operations Division.  

 

 

Submitted By: 

 

Fleet Services Department 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 

  Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bruce T. Moore 

 City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Smart Automotive Group for the purchase of 

two (2) Ford One (1)-Ton Crew Cab Trucks for Public Works 

Department Street Operations Division. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this purchase is $76,753.60, plus applicable 

taxes and fees, and funds for this purchase are allocated in 

Public Works Special Projects, Account No. 205409-72300-

S40B639.  

  

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution.   

 

BACKGROUND These new Ford Trucks will replace units that have accrued 

high mileage and maintenance costs.  Vendor selection was 

made available through Arkansas Department of 

Transportation Contract No. H-22-232R. 

 


